
SPORT
UPDATES

M r s  A m y  L y o n s
S p o r t  C o o r d i n a t o r

THERE ARE LOTS
OF UPCOMING

EVENTS IN
SPORT

REPRESENTATIVE
NOMINATIONS FOR 2026 CRICKET GALA DAY

Thursday 16 October
Nominations have
closed for the Cricket
Gala Day for Years 5-6. 
A Compass event was
shared earlier this
week. 

Please ensure you give
permission and make
payment on Compass
if your child is involved
in this event. 

Nominations are now open for the 2026
Representative Pathway Sporting
Trials. An information sheet will be sent
home with Year 4 and 5 students (Year
5 and 6 in 2026) this week and will also
be uploaded to the Compass newsfeed.
Please make sure you read all of the
relevant information prior to
nominating your child.

These trials are not a come and try
event, they are for children who excel in
their chosen sport(s) and wish to
progress further. If you have any
questions regarding this nomination
process, please contact Mrs Lyons or
Mrs Benoit. 



BASKETBALL GALA DAY 

Last Thursday and Friday, 7 teams of St Paul’s students from
Stage 2 and Stage 3 participated in the annual Basketball Gala Day
at Shellharbour Stadium. The day was a powerful reminder that
while competition is fun, playing with respect and integrity is what
truly matters. 

Thank you to everyone, especially our amazing parent volunteers,
teachers and SSOs, who make these days possible. Your positive
energy and commitment made it a truly memorable event.






